
Welcome to the 25- 26 School Year 

 
Dear Lincoln Families,                                                            

Welcome to the 25- 26 School Year!  Thank you for choosing Lincoln Elementary, the 

home of excellence and equity with collaboration, acceptance, respect, and empathy for 

all. In case you missed our happy news, we were named a 2025 California Distinguished 

School by the California Department of Education- an honor earned through diligent 

hard work by our students and our outstanding teachers and staff. We are eager to serve 

you and support your students to reach their full potential with academic rigor, 

social-emotional support, access to art, music, field trips, enrichment opportunities, 

sports, and intentional targeted intervention for academic and social skill development.  

The first day of school for students is August 11th, 2025.   

The main entrance and the Alice Street gate will open at 8:00 am.  

 

Important dates to remember in August 2025 
August 7th and 8th- Student registration at Lincoln Elementary from 9 am to 3 pm. 

August 11th- First Day of School for students.  

August 11th- 15th- Minimum days for the whole school-1:15 dismissal TK- 3, 1:20 

dismissal 4-5.  

August 18th- 22nd- Minimum days TK-K only- 1:15 dismissal. 

August 26th- 28th-  Back to School Night by grade level.  



Registration Information 
Each year, families are required to complete data confirmation, also known as 

registration. This process ensures that our records are up to date with accurate contact 

information, media release preferences, and acknowledgment of district policies. 

 

New Families 
●​ Go to https://parent.ousd.org 
●​ Click Forgot password 
●​ Reset password 
●​ Return to 

https://parent.ousd.org 
●​ Begin Data Confirmation 

Returning Families 
●​ Go to https://parent.ousd.org 
●​ Enter your password 
●​ Begin Data Confirmation 
●​ If you forgot your password  
●​ Click Forgot password 
●​ Reset password 
●​ Return to https://parent.ousd.org 
●​ Begin Data Confirmation 

In-person support for registration is available at Lincoln Elementary on Thursday, August 
7th, and Friday, August 8th, from 9 am to 3 pm.  
 
Teacher assignments will be visible via the Aeries parent portal. Additionally, we will post 
class rosters on Yards A and B,  on the first day of school- August 11th, so students and 
families can orient themselves at drop off. 
 
You can pick up pre-ordered school shirts or purchase school shirts on registration days.   

 
Administrators will offer an orientation for TK-K families and new to Lincoln families at 
2 pm on Friday, August 8th.  EBAYC leadership will hold its program orientation at 3 pm.

https://parent.ousd.org/
https://parent.ousd.org/
https://parent.ousd.org/
https://parent.ousd.org/


Emergency preparedness kits in a ziploc bag 
We ask that you send your student with an emergency preparedness kit on the first day 
of school. Your student’s teacher will save the emergency kit in their classroom for use in 
the event of a natural disaster or other emergency. Please send your child with a 
1-gallon ziploc bag containing the following: 

●​ Three bottles of drinking water 
●​ Three granola or nutrition bars 
●​ At least 5 pieces of hard candy 
●​ A family photo 
●​ A separate bag with a change of clothing in case of accidents (for Transitional 

Kindergarten and Kindergarten only) 
Please be sure to write your student’s name and teacher’s name with a permanent 
marker on the Ziploc bag.  
                     
請為貴子女準備一些應急物資。若在發生天災或其他緊急情況下，我們須確保每一位學生
都作好準備，請預備一個一加侖的拉鍊袋，並帶備以下物品： 

●​ 三瓶飲用水 
●​ 三片燕麥或營養條 
●​ 至少五粒硬糖 
●​ 一張家庭照片 
●​ 用另一個袋存放一套清潔的衣服，在需要時可更換。(只適用於過渡幼稚園及幼稚園) 

請在應急物資上清楚列明學生及教師的名字。 

 

 
Links to important documents 
Lincoln School Calendar and Bell Schedule- Link  

School Norms posters- Link 

School website- Link 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qJEiZ5Jrz48TGu0ql-jOEtEjgES1RlOz/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1nHtNXWt001uICzkAuWgDX4mLOntfKYc9?usp=drive_link
https://lincoln.ousd.org/about-us


Pick up and drop off information 
If your student is in grades TK, K, and 1st, they should be dropped off and picked up 

from Yard A. Teacher names are clearly displayed on the walls to mark the area where 

students should line up. Sample signage and map are included below:  

 
 

 

If your student is in grades 2nd- 5th, they should be dropped off on Yard B. Teacher 

names are clearly displayed on the fence and squash court to mark the area where 

students should line up. Dismissal procedures and locations for grades 2nd- 5th vary. 

Please discuss dismissal with your student’s teacher.  

 

With collaboration, acceptance, respect, and empathy,​
-Ms. Sambrani 

 


